
The Second Sunday of Easter 8th April 2018 

 
Priests of the Parish:  Fr Jim  Mulherin OSM PP 

    Fr. Liam Tracey OSM 

Parish Office  :   Mon – Thursday 9.00 – 1.00 p.m.            
Chairperson  P.P. Council:  John Phelan 
Secretary P.P.C.     Mairead Murray 
E-mail  :          marleyparish@eircom.net             
Website:     www.marleygrangeparish.ie 
Facebook:                               www.facebook.com/divinewordmarley 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Masses for the coming week: 
 

Monday 9th April – 10.00 am –Una Nyland – 1st Anniversary RIP 
Thursday 12th April  - 10.00 am – Margaret Daly – 16th Anniversary RIP 
Friday 13th April    - 10.00 am – Mary & Peter Fitzgerald – Anniversaries RIP 
Sunday 15th April – 9.00 am – Josephine O’Dowd – 6th Anniversary RIP 
   - 10.30 am – Tom & Pauline McHugo - 14th & 28th Anniversaries RIP 
                         -12.00 pm – Mary Lou Daly -  Anniversary RIP 
 
                 

  We are delighted to announce that we are now on Facebook  
                www.facebook.com/divinewordmarley 
Please like our page and view for all upcoming events and announcements. 
 

Annual Spring Sale 
The Missionary Sisters of St. Peter Claver will be holding their Annual Spring Sale 

on Sunday 15th April at St. Joseph’s Parish Hall – Terenure  
from 10.30 am – 2.30 pm. 

VOLUNTEERING FOR WMOF2018 
We continue to need volunteers who can give 2-4 days between 19th - 28th August. We have roles in 
welcome and information teams, stewards, media support, event support, logistics, exhibition support, 
venue teams and lots of other areas! For more details see:       www.worldmeeting2018.ie/Volunteer 
 

HOST A PILGRIM/FAMILY 
Thousands of people will be travelling to Ireland from across the globe to participate in WMOF2018. We are 
seeking homes that can host a family, a couple or an individual pilgrim next August. For more information 
please see: www.worldmeeting2018.ie/hostapilgrim 
 

HOW TO REGISTER! 
Registration is now open for the Pastoral Congress which will run from Wednesday 22 to Friday 24 August in 
the RDS. Details of how to get tickets for the Festival of Families on the Saturday night and the Final Mass on 
Sunday 26th August will be provided in due course. However, if Parishioners register for the Pastoral 
Congress now, they will be guaranteed their ticket for the Festival of Families and the Final Mass. Please 
encourage Parishioners to register as individuals or a group/Parish as soon as possible to ensure their 
presence at these events. Details are available at www.worldmeeting2018.ie/tickets 

 

 

 

 

     Choose Life 2018  - www.dublindiocese.ie/choose-life-2018  

Our Church Shop has been restocked. We have a great range of cards and gifts  

for Baptism, First Holy Communion and Confirmation. We also have Mass Bouquets  

and cards for all occasions.  You are very welcome to browse after Mass. 

 

 The Poor Clares in Galway are hosting a Cloister day on Saturday, April 21st 

2018  from 10am to 5pm. The day is designed to help young women between 

the ages of 21 and 40 find out more about the Poor Clare way of life with a view 

to vocation discernment. To book a place contact:  

Sr. Faustina at: poorclaresgalwayvocations@gmail.com 

 

The monthly collection for The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be taken 
up after all Masses this weekend. 

Your on-going generosity is very much appreciated. 
 

All Church Rotas are now available to view on the Parish website. 

Please return Trocaire Boxes as they are due for collection. Thank You! 
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